
Borak, Mary Jo 

5/2/2013 5:10:58 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 

Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: YIKESH!

Hi Meredith

We inadvertently double booked our conference room for tomorrow afternoon. I had booked it 
from 2:00-3:30 for our quarterly meeting with PG&E; someone else booked it for 3:00 for an 
ice cream social and invited 200 people. I have been told it is too late to change the time for 
the ice cream social.

Sheepishly, I am wondering if you folks could come at 1:00 instead of 2:00, or if we can 
reschedule our quarterly meeting to a future day. Please let me know and my apologies for the 
confusion.
Best

Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commisssion

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333

bor@cpuc.ca.gov
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